Newly Renovated Group Discussion Room in the University Library (03/02/2010)

Dear all,
Welcome back to a new semester!

Collaborative learning is the current trend of learning preferred by university students. To support this activity, the
Library has provided a few group discussion rooms for students to use. To make it more fun and useful, the Library has
recently installed a new floor-to-ceiling glass writing board in one of these rooms in addition to the traditional
whiteboards. A demonstrating photo is attached for your reference. You are welcome to come to the Library and try it
out. Thank you!

Note: Please bring your own whiteboard marker-pens and eraser.

Regards,
UM Library




